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‘Abra-Ka dabra’ – Fun filled Magic Show for class III and IV 

 

 

The  Magic Show was organised in collaboration with school newspaper partner Times NIE 

to start the re opening of school after the summer vacations with fun and joy for students of 

class III and IV.  

The students of Class III and IV had a hand on experience of Magic as a performing art that 

entertains the audience through seemingly impossible feats conducted by the use of tricks, 

illusions, sleight of hand, and well practiced moves.  

The students rolled in laughter as they witnessed the magician perform several tricks which 

left the children astonished and mesmerized. He called up a few children and performed 

astounding tricks with them. The entire area sprang up with the cheers and laughter. The 

students were also given tips on how to play some simple tricks. 

It was a joyful sight to see all the students clapping as he unfolded his magic tricks one by 

one. The show was a great success and the children enjoyed it very much. 

The workshop ended with gleeful realization that since times immemorial, magic has been a 

source of curiosity and fascination for children. 


